FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Anna Farneski; afarnesk@ramapo.edu or Cynthia Burns: cyburns@ramapo.edu
February 23, 2009
A GOSPEL MUSIC HOMECOMING WILL BE

PRESENTED AT RAMAPO COLLEGE

MAHWAH – The Conference Choir will present an energetic performance of gospel music at Ramapo College of New Jersey in March.

Under the direction of Mack Bandon, a professor of music at the College, the popular choir will make its 10th return engagement in the Sharp Theater.
The choir will perform Saturday, March 7 at 8 p.m.  Tickets for the performance cost $24, $20 and $15 for adults; $12 for children under 17; and senior citizens will receive a 5% discount off ticket prices.  The Sharp Theater is located in the Angelica and Russ Berrie Center for Performing and Visual Arts on the Ramapo College campus.  For more information call 201.684.7844.

This program is made possible in part by funds from the New Jersey State Council on the Arts/Department of State, a Partner Agency of the National Endowment for the Arts.
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For media inquiries, contact Anna Farneski, assistant vice president, Marketing and Communications, 201.684.6844.

